
Dawson Road, Handsworth, Birmingham, B21 9HB 
Tel: 0121 464 4669    Fax: 0121 464 0508  Email: enquiry@grove.bham.sch.uk 

 
 

                                                                                       

 

 

 
 
 
 
16.07.21 

 

End of term letter for pupils in Year 6 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

As our pupils in Year 6 come to the end of their time at Grove school I would like to thank all parents for your positive 

approach and support in what has been a more challenging year.  

 

Our Year 6 pupils have risen to many challenges and have shown great resilience in their final year at primary school. Their 

achievements and talents are clearly reflected in their end of term reports. They have been super ambassadors for the 

school this year and have grown in maturity, they are now ready to embark on the next stage of their education. 

 

It was so positive to see the children thoroughly enjoying their end of term outdoor disco, special lunch, circus skills and 

the group photographs on Thursday and to hear the special comments our year 6 staff made about every child in the 

leaver’s assembly today. We hope the children wear their Grove sweatshirts with pride. 

 

I am sure all the children will continue to make progress and reach their potential in Year 7. 

 

Each year we organize a Year 7 club. We will contact parents in September to let you know whether we are able to do this. 

 

We do have very good contacts with the secondary schools so please do contact school in September should you wish to 

discuss anything. 

 

Mrs Patel is leaving us to teach in a school closer to her home. I am sure you will want to wish Mrs Patel all the best for the 

future. Mrs Patel has contributed much to the life of Grove school, her leadership of our citizenship programme has 

provided many children with leadership skills and her passion for dance has always been reflected in end of year 

productions. 

 

I would like to wish you all a safe and happy summer holiday and hope that those of you who are celebrating Eid next week 

enjoy this special time with your family. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs P Matty  

Headteacher 

 


